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Speaker Rosenberger, Representative Carfagna

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Ohio Township Association on its Ninetieth 

Anniversary. 

WHEREAS,  The members of the House of Representatives of the 
132nd General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to extend special 
recognition to the Ohio Township Association on the occasion of 
the Ninetieth Anniversary of its founding; and

WHEREAS,  Over the past nine decades, the members of the Ohio 
Township Association have directed themselves toward meaningful 
involvement as a united group of municipalities designed to 
preserve and promote the township structure of government 
throughout the state, and they have certainly distinguished 
themselves as dynamic leaders. A dedicated group of individuals, 
they have donated countless hours of their time to meeting the 
needs of local residents, and their numerous achievements are 
truly praiseworthy; and 

WHEREAS,  Since its inception in 1928, the Ohio Township 
Association has enhanced the quality of life within the Great 
State of Ohio, and through its tremendous contributions, it has 
earned the respect and gratitude of generations of grateful 
citizens, whose way of life is preserved thanks to these efforts. 
The organization’s accomplishments are a justifiable source of 
pride and an outstanding reflection not only on the association 
itself but also on its founders, on its members, and on the 
communities it serves; and

WHEREAS,  Willingly giving of their energy and abilities, the 
members of the Ohio Township Association, both past and present, 
have worked tirelessly to better the world around them. We are 
proud to note that it is through the diligent efforts of 
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conscientious people such as these that the State of Ohio 
continues to grow and prosper and remains a pleasant place in 
which to live and work; therefore be it

RESOLVED,  That we, the members of the House of 
Representatives of the 132nd General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting 
this Resolution, pay tribute to the Ohio Township Association on 
its Ninetieth Anniversary and salute its members as some of Ohio’s 
finest citizens; and be it further

RESOLVED,  That the Clerk of the House of Representatives 
transmit a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to the Ohio 
Township Association.
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